Lahainaluna High School Daily X-Bulletin

TODAY IS FRIDAY, MARCH 5, 2021 Special Schedule: PERIOD 5, QUARTER 4

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or YouTube channel Lunabroadcast1831. If no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class. Mahalo!

Lahainaluna High School will continue being Open for inperson learning for students who both need to and elect to come onto campus. A Google Form is being sent to your school gmail to better understand your needs and learning goals for periods 6 and 7, beginning March 22 (after Spring Break).

Please talk with your parents or guardians and complete the form by March 10th 2021. The letter has been sent to your parents and a copy can be accessed at our school website and Facebook page.

You will be provided with the following options: 1) Attend school for in-person learning, 2) Remain in distance learning, but have the option to attend in-person if help is needed, or 3) Continue distance learning.

You are not locked into your choice, and can change their mode of learning based on your needs. Furthermore, students who are enrolled in skills-based classes like Agriculture, Building and Construction, Electronics, Auto for periods 6 and 7, or who are considered to be "vulnerable", will receive an invitation and request to attend school in-person on a schedule that is favorable for both the student and teacher.

Additionally, for the remainder of the school year, whether students attend school in-person or virtually, attendance will continue to be based on virtual classroom attendance and participation.

Looking ahead, we are pleased to announce that graduation will be held at our stadium with more information forthcoming. In alignment of the school's open status as well, announcements of athletic/club gatherings and practices can also be anticipated.

Don't forget that our school services continue with our Learning Lab being open daily from 8:00 - 1:20 pm and our daily FREE meal service for on-campus students as well as FREE "Grab-and-Go" meals for our distance learners. For students needing assistance or information with bus transportation, please feel free to call our main office at (808) 662-4000 from 8am to 4pm. Mahalo!

<u>To seniors</u> who were scheduled to have their SAT taken on Saturday, March 13th at Lahainaluna High School, the test has been cancelled. You should be getting a notification from College Board through your school email concerning about a refund or rescheduling. If you didn't get anything, please contact Miss Kristy through the school email account.

Anime Club: Just a reminder that our virtual anime night is this Friday, March 5th from 4pm to 8pm. Please check our Facebook page for the links to the Webex meeting or email sensei Shigaki for the link. See you all there!

Lahainaluna High School will be hosting a kickball tournament on Wednesday, March 10th from 10:30am to 3:30pm at Sue D Cooley Stadium. For more details, please check your school email. Just a reminder that you need to follow the rules and follow COVID Guidelines. Mahalo!

BREAKFAST/SNACK: Cereal with Marshmallow Square, Fresh Fruit, and Sliced Peaches

LUNCH: Sweet and Sour Pork, Edamame, Grape Juice, Salad Bar and Fruit Choice.